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29th November 2019 
 

Farmvention 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along this afternoon to see what the children have been up to this 

week.  I hope you enjoyed eating some of the delicious food that was on offer and were impressed 

with the learning that the children had been doing. 
 
This wee was 
Dates 
 

Infant Nativity 

 Performance 1: Tuesday 17th December @ 2pm 

 Performance 2: Wednesday 18th December @ 9:30am 

KS2 Carol Service – Venue is St Luke’s Church. 

 Thursday 19th December @ 5:30pm 
 

End of Term Disco 
 

The disco will be on Friday 13th December.  Details of how to get a ticket will follow in future 

newsletters but put the date in your diaries! 

 Reception and KS1: 5-6pm 

 KS2: 6:15-7:15pm 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 2019 
 

Christmas Jumper day is Friday 13th December.  We won’t be collecting in a donation to charity – it 

will just be a fun day before the Christmas disco. 
 

Parent Voice 
 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 3rd December at 9am.  Please feel free to come along and have a chat 

about how things are going at Buckfastleigh. 
 

New Children for September 2020 
 

If you know someone who has a child that is due to start school in Reception in September 2020, 

please tell them to come for a tour of the school.  These will be on: 

 Wednesday 20th November @ 2pm 

 Thursday 28th November @ 1:15pm 

 Friday 6th December @ 9:15pm 
 

Question of the Week 
 

As a school, we are encouraging the children to have conversations and discussions about things that 

interest them.  With that in mind, we will be setting a ‘Question of the Week’ and ‘Word of the 

Week’ in the newsletter.  Please have a chat about them with your child. 

 

Question: Why do humans feel love?   Word: Galavanting 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

 

EDDIE BROWN 

 

http://www.buckfastleigh.devon.sch.uk/
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Dear Parents, 

Our Advent Fair will be held in the school hall straight after school on 

Friday the 6th of December. There will be live music from the school choir 

and plenty of things for children to do like colouring and crafts plus all the 

traditional stalls - and of course refreshments including homemade cakes 

and a BBQ. 

As usual, every class will be running its own stall – including the very popular 

‘present room’ where children can buy a small gift for £1 – and wrap it – to 

give to a parent or carer. 

Please come – it would be great to see you, and every penny we raise goes 

back into supporting children and paying for the little extras our school 

wouldn’t otherwise be able to afford. Bring your friends, aunts and uncles 

and grandparents too… 

Before the big day though, we need your help. 

Monday the 2nd of December will be a non-uniform day. Please can each 

child bring in two of the following: a small prize for the tombola, a Jingle 

Jar, an item for the present room or a £1 donation. 

Jingle Jars are great fun – children love making them and buying them. You 

take a clean, used glass jar and pack it with little trinkets. They can be 

rubbers, marbles, hair clips, Christmas cracker toys, wrapped sweets, 

sticker sheets, pencils... you name it! To make them look great you can cover 

the top with coloured paper – let your imagination run riot… 

You can read more about jingle jars at facebook.com/buckfastleigh/ 

Thank you so much – and see you there. 

Friends Of Buckfastleigh School 

 

http://www.buckfastleigh.devon.sch.uk/

